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UNITED STATES

ENERGY RESEARCH AND GEVELOPMENT ADMINISTRATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20545
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People of Utirik Atoll:

Your letter of July 7 to Hr. hoger Ray has been referred

by him to us at the Energy Research and Development Head-

quarters in Washington. We are asking Ar. Enudsen to

inform you that your letter 16 being given careful con-

sideration and will be answered in the near future. In

the meantime, wa hope that you will alive Pr. Knudsen and
hig team your full cooperation, sinca we believe this ta

in your best interest.

With best wishes to all the people of Utirik Atoll.

Sincerely,
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Jamey L. Liverman

Assistant Administrator

for Environment and Safety

bee: J. DeYoung, USDL

Oscar DeBrum, Majuro,M.1.

R. Ray, NV

R. Conard, BNL
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